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ANNOUNCEMENT OF
LOCATION AND DESIGN CONCEPT

ACCEPTANCE (LDCA)
SR 9/I-95 at SR 80/Southern Boulevard Interchange

Palm Beach County, Florida
Financial Project ID Number: 435516-1-22-02

Efficient Transportation Decision Making (ETDM) Number: 14183

On January 4, 2019, The Florida Department of Transportation
(FDOT), pursuant to 23 U.S. C. § 327 and a Memorandum of
Understanding dated December 14, 2016, and executed by FHWA
and FDOT, granted Location and Design Concept Acceptance
(LDCA) for the I-95 at SR 80 / Southern Boulevard Interchange
in Palm Beach County, Florida. The Project Development and
Environment (PD & E) Study evaluated improvements at the
interchange and adjacent intersection areas.

The proposed improvements consist of modifications to the I-95
/ SR 80 interchange with improved entrance and exit ramps and
widening of the SR 80 roadway and bridge over the I-95 mainline.
Direct connect ramps are also proposed in the northbound to
westbound, and the eastbound to northbound directions, to
optimize safety and traffic operations at the interchange and to
provide acceptable traffic levels in the future. Pedestrian and bicycle
features are also included in the proposed improvements.

This project will now proceed to the next phase of development.
For more information please contact:

Humberto Arrieta, PE
Project Manager
District Four

Consultant Management
Florida Department of Transportation
2400 West Commercial Boulevard

Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33309 • (954) 777-4152


